

## December 29th, 2023

## Dear PCR Members.

As we get closer to wrapping up the holiday season, we reflect on the incredible journey we've shared together. It has been a year filled with milestones, collaborations, and new beginnings!

Once more, we want to express our deepest gratitude to each of you and thank you for being an active member of WOCN ® and PCR.

It is because of your initiative and your love and passion for our specialty, we have what to look back to in 2023.

We had a wonderful joint with WOCN ® Conference. Got to celebrate PCR 50<sup>th</sup> Birthday.

We got to see scholars and awards winners.

We had our first Foot and Nail Care Program, which was a success.

We managed to fill almost all open positions on Board with great, enthusiastic members willing to put their time and power to help our organization and all members of PCR.

PCR is our big family, and we want to express our deepest gratitude to each of you and thank you for being an active member of WOCN ® and PCR.

We have what to be proud of this year and looking forward to 2024, planning our Conference in Alaska in July and another Foot and Nail Care Program. Preparing for National's changes and making sure to communicate all new with our members.

We wish you all new beginnings, excitement, prosperity, and positivity.

May your heart be light, your days be bright, and your year be just right!

Nataliya Lebedinskaya – PCR President and Board of Directors